
January 24, 2012 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
445 12TH ST SW 
Washington DC 20554 
 
RE: - FCC ID: SWX-M5P 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
During a recent review of the information provide during the original application submission of FCC ID: 
SWX-M5P, it was noticed that the power listed on the grant was incorrect, and incorrectly recorded in 
the test report.  Later, it was discovered that there was an out-of-band emission over the limit at the 
tested power level settings and the power had to be reduced further for compliance.  Due to this 
oversight, the power levels were inadvertently put into the test report and the application was granted 
at too high of a power level. 
 
The test report has been updated to reflect the corrected power levels - EMCS83055-FCC247 Rev. 2.pdf 
is the new test report with correct power levels. 
Specific changes include: 

 Corrected Radiated Spurious plots for 1 GHz – 7 GHz Average 

 Revised Peak RF Output Power plots 
 
The grant has been revised as of 01/24/2012 to reflect changes as noted in the exhibits contained in the 
Attestation Statements exhibit folder. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jenn Warnell 
MET Laboratories 
TCB Administrator 


